
Torres. RobertoJ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Brockington, Anthony L Mr CIV USA ATEC [Anthony.Brockington@us.army.mil] 
Monday, April 04, 201 1 1 :38 PM 
Torres, RobertoJ 
Dominguez, Julio C Mr CIV USA ATEC; Davis, Gurvis Mr CIV USA ATEC 
RE: Decommissioning cost estimate (UNCLASSIFIED) 

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED 
Caveats: FOUO 

Mr. Torres, 

We have been investigating soil-sifting technology that may allow us to 
reduce the volume of waste generated during decommissioning, that could also 
potentially balance against increases in labor and disposal costs. 
Therefore we have decided to leave the projected costs unchanged for this 
triennial update as we research the options further. 

Please let me know if you have any other questions or concerns. 

Thanks 
Tony 

Anthony L. Brockington 
Director of Safety 
U.S. Army Yuma Proving Ground 
PHONE: 928-328-2660 
DSN: 899-2660 
CELL: 928-920-3094 
F/?X: 928-328-2652 
E-MAIL: anthonv. brockington@conus.armv.mil 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Torres, RobertoJ Imailto:RobertoJ.Torres@nrc.qov1 
Sent: Monday, April 04, 201 1 7:30 AM 
To: Brockington, Anthony L Mr CIV USA ATEC; Brockington, Anthony L Mr CIV 
USA ATEC 
Subject: Decommissioning cost estimate 

Mr. Brockington: 

NRC received the attached Statement of Intent letter dated 3/30/1 I signed by 
Col Payne for NRC License SMB-1411 (Yuma Proving Ground) in the amount of 
$228M. This is the same amount listed in the April 19, 2007 Statement of 
Intent letter. 10 CFR 30.35 requires that decommissioning cost estimates be 
updated every 3 years. Please let me know if this amount is still current. 
If the amount is not current then please provide an updated decommissioning 
cost estimate and revised Statement of Intent letter. Thank you for your 
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mailto:brockington@conus.armv.mil


cooperation. 

Roberto J. Torres 

Senior Health Physicist 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IV 

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

61 2 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 

Arlington, Texas 7601 1-4125 

Telephone 81 7-860-81 89 

Facsimile 81 7-860-8263 

robertoi.torres@nrc.gov 

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED 
Caveats: FOUO 

2 
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Torres, RobertoJ 

From: Torres, RobertoJ 
Sent: Monday, April 04, 201 1 9:30 AM 
To: 'anthony. brockington@yuma.army.mil'; 'anthony. brockington@us.army.mil' 
Subject: Decommissioning cost estimate 
Attachments: SCAN6636. pdf 

Mr. Brockington: 

NRC received the attached Statement of Intent letter dated 3/30/11 signed by Col Payne for NRC License 
SMB-1411 (Yuma Proving Ground) in the amount of $228M. This is the same amount listed in the April 19, 
2007 Statement of Intent letter. 10 CFR 30.35 requires that decommissioning cost estimates be updated every 
3 years. Please let me know if this amount is still current. If the amount is not current then please provide an 
updated decommissioning cost estimate and revised Statement of Intent letter. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

Roberto J. Torres 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
612 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 7601 1-4125 
Telephone 81 7-860-81 89 
Facsimile 81 7-860-8263 
robertoi.torres@nrc.qov 
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